From: To:	Peralta, Rene (Fed) Kelsey, John M. (Fed); Barker, Elaine B. (Fed); Moody, Dustin (Fed); Chen, Lily (Fed); Dang, Quynh H. (Fed); Perlner, Ray A. (Fed); Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed); Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Fed); Calik, Cagdas (IntlAssoc);
Cc: Subject: Date:	Brandao, Luis (IntlAssoc) McKay, Kerry A. (Fed); Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed); Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed) Re: Any updates we like to announce at crypto 2017? Monday, August 14, 2017 4:32:03 PM

Yes, let us add a slide or two on the NIST Beacon

Rene.

From: Kelsey, John M. (Fed)
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 1:13 PM
To: Barker, Elaine B. (Fed); Moody, Dustin (Fed); Chen, Lily (Fed); Peralta, Rene (Fed); Dang, Quynh (Fed); Perlner, Ray (Fed); Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed); Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Assoc); Calik, Cagdas (IntlAssoc); Brandao, Luis (IntlAssoc)
Cc: McKay, Kerry A. (Fed); Regenscheid, Andrew (Fed); Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Any updates we like to announce at crypto 2017?

Should we say somethign about the beacon project—specifically the new format, the other two organizations standing up beacons to follow the format, and maybe something about the recent outage and our plan to move this to be a production system?

--John

From: "Barker, Elaine B. (Fed)" <elaine.barker@nist.gov>

Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 at 11:56 AM

To: "Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody@nist.gov>, "Chen, Lily (Fed)" <lily.chen@nist.gov>, "Peralta, Rene (Fed)" <rene.peralta@nist.gov>, "Kelsey, John M. (Fed)"
<john.kelsey@nist.gov>, "Dang, Quynh (Fed)" <quynh.dang@nist.gov>, "Perlner, Ray (Fed)"
<ray.perlner@nist.gov>, "Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed)" <jacob.alperin-sheriff@nist.gov>,
"Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Assoc)" <meltem.turan@nist.gov>, "Calik, Cagdas (IntlAssoc)"
<cagdas.calik@nist.gov>, "Brandao, Luis (IntlAssoc)" <luis.brandao@nist.gov>
Cc: "McKay, Kerry A. (Fed)" <kerry.mckay@nist.gov>, "Regenscheid, Andrew (Fed)"
<andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>, "Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed)" <morris.dworkin@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Any updates we like to announce at crypto 2017?

800-67, 800-56A and 800-56C are out for comment, and we had a TDEA announcement.

Elaine

From: "Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody@nist.gov>

Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 at 11:05 AM

To: "Chen, Lily" <lily.chen@nist.gov>, "'rene. gov'" <rene.peralta@nist.gov>, John Kelsey <john.kelsey@nist.gov>, Quynh <quynh.dang@nist.gov>, Ray Perlner <ray.perlner@nist.gov>, "Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed)" <jacob.alperin-sheriff@nist.gov>, Meltem Turan <meltem.turan@nist.gov>, "Calik, Cagdas (IntlAssoc)" <cagdas.calik@nist.gov>, "Brandao, Luis (IntlAssoc)" <luis.brandao@nist.gov>

**Cc:** "McKay, Kerry A. (Fed)" <kerry.mckay@nist.gov>, Andrew

<andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>, Morris Dworkin <morris.dworkin@nist.gov>, "Elaine. Gov" <elaine.barker@nist.gov>

Subject: RE: Any updates we like to announce at crypto 2017?

For PQC, we can remind people of the "competition" and the dates Sept. 30 and Nov. 30. Submissions received by Sep 30 will get a quick review letting submitters know if they are missing anything. Nov. 30 is the final deadline. Full details at <u>www.nist.gov/pqcrypto</u>, including instructions how to sign up for the mailing list.

Dustin

From: Chen, Lily (Fed)

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 10:59 AM

**To:** Peralta, Rene (Fed) <rene.peralta@nist.gov>; Kelsey, John M. (Fed) <john.kelsey@nist.gov>; Dang, Quynh (Fed) <quynh.dang@nist.gov>; Perlner, Ray (Fed) <ray.perlner@nist.gov>; Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed) <jacob.alperin-sheriff@nist.gov>; Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Assoc) <meltem.turan@nist.gov>; Calik, Cagdas (IntlAssoc) <cagdas.calik@nist.gov>; Brandao, Luis (IntlAssoc) <luis.brandao@nist.gov>

Cc: McKay, Kerry A. (Fed) <kerry.mckay@nist.gov>; Regenscheid, Andrew (Fed)
<andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>; Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed) <morris.dworkin@nist.gov>; Barker,
Elaine B. (Fed) <elaine.barker@nist.gov>; Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Any updates we like to announce at crypto 2017?

As we all know, rump session talks are brief, informal, often funny and sometimes not quite remembered. But if we see anything important we shall make an update there, let's put them together. But if we think the things are already announced and/or people are aware them and/or not really a rump session topic, then we just update interested parties through conversation.

Thanks,

Lily